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FRC Is Hiring

NURSERY

CONNECT MINISTRY

GREETERS

Today

Next Week

Today

Next Week

Sandi Breuer Family

Cindy Moeller Family

Hull First Reformed Church is offering a position as Care and Connection Ministry Coordinator.

This position will serve the congregation by working to empower core leaders in the area of care

and connection ministries at FRC.  They will do this by: 

 1. Coordinating with the Pastor and Core Leaders to develop high quality care and connection

ministries at FRC.

 2. Preparing, organizing and leading meetings where Core Leaders can be encouraged and

challenged to carry on their service within the care connection ministries at FRC.

3.  Serving as a point person for the matters related to care and connection ministries at FRC.

The hours are estimated at 5-10 hours per week. For more information and the complete job

description, contact Pastor Adam at 470-3145, Arvin Boote at 470-2626, or

Dwayne Van Leeuwen at 470-3495

Hull First Reformed Church has a job opening for a Church Administrative Assistant. The

average work week would be 22 hours.  For more information, contact Pastor Adam at 470-3145,

Arvin Boote at 470-2626, or Dwayne Van Leeuwen at 470-3495.
911 2nd St. Hull, IA

Monday-Thursday from
9am-12pm / 1pm-3pm

Friday 8am-12pm
hullfrc@mtcnet.net

712-439-1263

Lavonne D.J., Clarice K.,

Carol M.

DEEP CUTS
David’s Mixtape - Psalm 32

“Blessed is the one whose sins
are forgiven..”

Arvin & Lauri B., Les & Bridget

V.T., Tracy & Sandy W.

SERMON NOTES



Today

Ross is giving the message

Education Fund offering

5pm Freedom’s Gate Service & Meal

THE WEEK AHEADPRAYERS WORSHIP

Encountering God

Message:  Deep Cuts - “Blessed is the one     

                   whose sins are forgiven...” 

Scripture: Psalm 32

*Next Week 

Message: Deep Cuts - Leaning on Others
Scripture: Psalm  22 

Approaching God

Welcome

Call To Worship
    - Who You Say I Am
    - Run to The Father

Greeting

Congregational Prayer

Offertory     

Responding to God

    -  I Will Trust My Savior Jesus

Benediction

Doxology

Greg Diekevers is home following
hospitalization for cellulitis and diabetes.

Ken Vander Stouwe is home recovering from
knee surgery.

John Dykstra, father of Jordan Dykstra, is
home and recovering well.

Barb Van Es is undergoing chemotherapy for
cancer. 

Shelby Kiers Family - Shelby’s mother, Paula
Harkness, continues treatments for cancer.

Eldon Sneller, brother of Leon Sneller and
Lavonne De Jong, who is undergoing more
rounds of chemo treatments. 

Michelle Koele-Vore, daughter of Rick Koele
and the late Cheryl Grevengoed, is receiving
radiation treatments.  If you would like to send
Michelle a note of encouragement, send it to
Michelle Vore, 317 Central Ave. SE., Le Mars, IA
51031

Jody Van Kley, Ross Van Kley’s mom and Ber
and Hilda Krommendyk’s daughter, had an
additional back surgery and is receiving
physical therapy. 

UPCOMING EVENTS

Monday, July 1
6:30pm Executive Team
meeting
7pm Missions Team meeting
7pm Worship Team meeting

Wednesday, July 3 
6pm Education Team meeting

Thursday, July 4
Church offices closed

ANNOUNCEMENTS
Our sympathies to the relatives of Glenn Peter Pollema who passed away.  Services are pending
due to flooding.

Come and worship with Freedom’s Gate Church in Sioux Falls on Sunday evening, June 30. Our
ministry partners, Pastor Jason and Ruth Wiersma, encourage our congregation to attend the
service at 5:00pm and share a meal following the service. Freedom’s Gate is a prison aftercare
congregation and meets at First Reformed Church in Sioux Falls, 4800 S. Tomar Road. Please
note that no one under the age of 18 can attend. Questions, contact Arvin or Lauri Boote.
 
Retreat Survey: The discipleship team at church is hoping to plan a men’s and a women’s
retreat during this upcoming year, and for that we need your help! Please fill out this survey so
we can see what kinds of retreats people would be most interested in:
https://hullfrc.breezechms.com/form/6fc2ca (P.S., if you need a paper copy feel free to reach
out to Ross Van Kley – ross@hullfrc.org).

Impact Girls Bible Study: We have a new bible study for girls entering 7th grade – entering 9th
grade. This group will meet Fridays at noon at the Grain House. All girls in this age range are
welcome! Contact Marissa Pottebaum for information: marissapottebaum@gmail.com.

High-Schooler Bible Study: We are starting a summer bible study for high-schoolers on
Wednesdays at the Grain House at 9:00am. Contact Ross with questions.

Teacher Bible Study: With summer being here, we are going to try a bible study specifically for
teachers this summer on Fridays at 9:00am at the Grain House. Contact Ross Van Kley with
questions. 

LifeWise is seeking donations for the ‘24-‘25 school year. Please take a need off of the poster
board in the fellowship hall, purchase the item and return the item to the provided box. Thank
you for your prayers and support.
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